
  DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARD 
  
 

     NOTICE 
  OF 

   CLOSED MEETING OF COUNCIL 
 

  
The District of Port Edward wishes to inform the public that a section of the Regular 
Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 7:00 PM will be closed to the 
public under Section 90 of the Community Charter. 
This section of the meeting will be closed to consider matters relating to one or more of 
the following: 

• Section 90.1(e): The acquisition, disposition, or expropriation of land or 
improvements if the Council considers that disclosure could reasonably be 
expected to harm the interests of the municipality. 

• Section 90.1 (i) the receipt of advice that is subject to solicitor-client privilege, 
including communication necessary for that purpose; 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Date Posted: April 3, 2025 
  
  

Daphne Thomson 
Deputy Corporate Officer 

  
 


